
File No. 19-0988 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to identifying funds for the Tonopah Street Pedestrian 
Tunnel Closure project to limit access to the tunnel. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

RECEIVE and FILE the Bureau of Engineering report dated March 15, 2021 relative to identifying funds 
for the Tonopah Street Pedestrian Tunnel Closure project to limit access to the tunnel. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable 

Community Impact Statement: Yes 

For: 
Arleta Neighborhood Council 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on March 8, 2023, your Public Works Committee considered a Bureau of 
Engineering report relative to identifying funds for the Tonopah Street Pedestrian Tunnel Closure project 
to limit access to the tunnel. 

After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council receive and 
file the above report inasmuch as funding has already been identified and no further Council action is 
required at this time. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 

MEMBER VOTE 
LEE YES 
BLUMENFIELD YES 
RAMAN YES 

ME 318123 
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